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Important information 
about a credit to your 
account 

Access your  
information online
Register for the online  
service center at 
www.myDCplan.com.

April 2023 

Dear Plan Participant:  

The County of San Diego Deferred Compensation Program is committed 

to helping you succeed in planning for your retirement. As part of that 

commitment, we’ve continued our efforts to enhance your investment 

choices and minimize costs to you. We’re pleased to announce a credit 

will be applied to your account based on Program cost savings. 

What to expect 

The credit will be reflected on your second quarter statement as a “Fund 

Reimbursement” transaction as of April 24th, 2023. You can also view this 

information on the online service center at www.myDCplan.com on the 

Overview account page.  

This credit will not count toward the normal Plan contribution limits. 

We’re here to help

If you have any questions or need additional information, contact the 

Nationwide service center at 888-324-5433. Specialists are available 

Monday through Friday, 5 a.m. to 8 p.m. and Saturday, 6 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Pacific Time.  

Sincerely,

Dan McAllister 

San Diego County Treasurer-Tax Collector 

Deferred Compensation Program Administrator 


